
   King’s Kids Frequently Asked Questions 

What is King’s Kids? 

King’s Kids is our ministry to children ages 3 through 5th grade.  They will build a relationship 
with God and with others while engaging in fun activities that are age appropriate. 

When is King’s Kids? 

King’s Kids is from 10:00 to 11:00 am on Sunday mornings, and  from 5:00 to 6:00 pm on 
Sunday evenings during Dinner Church.  

Where is King’s Kids? 

Preschool (ages 3-4) children gather in room 117 and children in kindergarten through fifth 
grade gather in room 104. 

How do I sign my child up? 

Sunday Mornings 

You can register your child online or at our registration/check-in table located just outside 
the sanctuary in the education hallway.  When you check in, you will receive a card with 
your child’s name and a list of individuals approved for pick up that you will present to your 
child’s teacher at dismissal.  You will then take your child to their classroom and pick them 
up there after worship.   

Sunday Evenings (Dinner Church) 

You can register your child online or at our registration/check-in table located just outside 
the Fellowship Hall.  You will receive a card with your child’s name and a list of individuals 
approved for pick up that you will present to your child’s teacher at dismissal.  Your child 
will eat dinner with their teachers and other children at the Kid’s Table in the Fellowship 
Hall.  The teachers will walk them to their classrooms and return them to the Kid’s Table in 
the Fellowship Hall at 6:00 pm (after worship). 

What should my child expect at King’s Kids? 

Your child will be greeted by friendly teachers and classmates.  They will spend an hour 
learning about God through scripture, song, games and other fun, age-appropriate 
activities. 

 

 


